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Dear Chair Senator Kayse Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Daniel Bonham, and 

Committee Members,  

 

I strongly oppose SJR 30. Oregon's government should NOT try to make it harder for 

the citizens of Oregon to go through the initiative process. What is the motive behind 

wanting to make it harder for The People of Oregon to go through the initiative 

process? As a Constitutional Representative Republic, The People have the right to 

demand change to honor the Principles of Liberty when a majority wishes it; the 

expense and efforts to do so shouldn't be made more challenging for us. 

 

I urge you to vote NO on SJR 30. 

 

Respectfully, 

Heather Hall  


